
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write with great concern over the proposed housing in Upper Clatford and Anna Valley areas. 
 
We have lived in Anna Valley for over 30 years after moving from Andover to the peace and quiet of 
Anna Valley. 
 
Since moving here we have lost our local shop and village hall to housing to name just a few of the 
“infills” allowed over the years.  To build these additional houses proposed would further increase 
traffic in and around both villages where children and adults already have to negotiate pavement 
less roads which will increase the risk of collision.  Parking along some parts of the main road is 
already hazardous especially during the school runs.  Additional traffic will also increase pollution. 
 
There are many vacant offices including Babbage House, (which is an absolute eyesaw) and other 
spaces within the town centre which could be converted to dwellings. This would also have the 
knock on effect of bringing business to the local shops and services. 
 
I strongly urge the TVBC to reconsider and turn down these applications.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Dave Stanbridge.    
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


